
 

Please Join Us 
The Center would love to introduce you to it’s NEW Home 

Based Early Head Start Program. 
 

We will be hosting an informational meeting here at The Center. At this 
meeting you will learn about our Home Based program and the benefits of 
Early Head Start. You will also meet our Home Visitor, as well as be able to 

ask your questions. There will be opportunity to fill out an application at this 
event as well. 

When: February 7, 2019 
Time: 5:30-7:00 P.M. 

Where: The Center Room 9 
For more information or questions, please feel free to call Anne Sifuentes @ 719-293-1380 or Lisa Roeder 

@ 719-486-6928.  


